Library Director’s Report
September 2019
By Crystal Spybuck


· Volunteer update: Charlie has taken over our 3-6pm shift on Fridays for a full 5 hour shift. Kennie Smith is returning to volunteer September 11th.  We have received a couple of volunteer applications we are reviewing.
· Currently we are slotted for the $15,000 for the City of Blanco. Final vote is September 17th. 
· Currently we are being allotted the $6,000 we applied for the County.
· The Summer Reading Program wrapped up with a wonderful animal program by Zoomagination.
· We received over $50 for our ink-recycling program.
· We will receive $495 for the ILL reimbursement program. 
· The roof leak will be repaired sometime before the end of September. We will wait on the drywall repair until there are a couple of rain events to check on the roof repair.
· Brian was in Vermont the week of September 2nd-7th for the ARSL conference.
· Brian, Maggie, and I went to the District Libraries meeting on August 9th.
· The Hancher foundation is allowing us to reallocate the room divider funds to help build the children’s storage and desks around the library. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The security company repaired the false alarm issue we had.
· We had an a/c unit maintenance on August 30th.
· We replaced the vent in the bathroom near the front door.
· We had a locksmith out a couple of time for repairing the backdoor at the end of the hall. There may be a near future time we will need to replace that door. The locksmith also looked at the large conference room doors and they recommend full replacement of the push bars and elbow joints. They have not sent me a quote on that yet.
· I think it is time we reconsider the plants out front. We can follow up on this at the next meeting.
· Brian recommends that we consider decreasing the shirt sell to move the leftover stock.
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